
Message 

From: Veronica Lebron [Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com] 

Sent: 6/30/2020 12:55:13 PM 
To: Artie Fields [afields@cityofinglewood.org]; Alex Padilla [apadilla@cityofinglewood.org]; Aisha Thompson 

[aphillips@cityofinglewood.org]; Eloy Morales Jr. [emorales@cityofinglewood.org]; Fred Jackson 
[fljackson@cityofinglewood.org]; gdolson@cityofinglewood.org; ibecproject [ibecproject@cityofinglewood.org]; 
James Butts [jbutts@cityofinglewood.org]; Ken Campos [kcampos@cityofinglewood.org]; Mindala Wilcox 

[mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]; Ralph Franklin [rfranklin@cityofinglewood.org]; Wanda Brown 

CC: 

Subject: 

[wbrown@cityofinglewood.org]; Yvonne Horton [yhorton@cityofinglewood.org]; bgridley@kbblaw.com 
Esther Kornfeld [Esther@robertsilversteinlaw.com]; Naira Soghbatyan [Naira@robertsilversteinlaw.com]; Robert 
Silverstein [Robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com] 

Brown Act Violations; Cure and Correct Demand in Connection with City Council Meetings on June 9 and June 16, 
2020 and Demand to Cease and Desist, Including Under Govt. Code§ 54960.2; IBEC Project SCH 2018021056; 
Request to Include this letter in Reco ... 

Attachments: 6-30-20 [SCAN] Brown Act Violation Cure & Correct Demand re 6-9-20 & 6-16-20 City Council Meetings; Cease & 

Desist.PDF 

Please see attached. Please confirm receipt. 

Thank you. 

Veronica Lebron 
The Silverstein Law Firm, APC 
215 North Marengo Avenue, 3rd Floor 
Pasadena, CA 91101-1504 
Telephone: (626) 449-4200 
Facsimile: (626) 449-4205 
Email: Veronica@RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
Website: www.RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
----------------------------------------------------------------------
The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential 
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, 
and may be privileged. The information herein may also be protected by the 
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC Sections 2510-2521. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
immediately notify us by telephone (626-449-4200), and delete the original 
message. Thank you. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------


